The State Mathematics Articulation Committee met at The University of Iowa,
Towa City, on Dec. 6, 1969 for the eastermn half of the state and at Towa
State University, Ames, on Dec. 13, 1969 for the western half of the state.
The purpose of the two meetings was to discuss the problems of articiilation
as they relate to various subject areas,
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